Your
Seattle
City Light

Gordon Vickery, Superintendent

June 12, 1974

Ms, Hildreth Durham

Seattle, Washington 98144
Dear Ms. Durham:
Congratulations!

You have been selected as one of the ten electrical trades trainees
at City Light. After exhaustive reviews of all the applicants, the
five-person interviewing panel designated a slate of ten whom they
considered the most highly qualified to undertake this pilot project
in equal job opportunity for women. The panel feels sure that you
will justify their confidence in you and display the stability and
determination needed to become a journeywoman electrician.

The job begins on Monday, June 24th. Please report to the 9th Floor
Conference Room in the City Light Building 8:30 a.m. sharp. Work
clothes will not be necessary at this time.ZfYou will participate in
a one-week Oriengation, to be followed by a two-week pre-placement

training progrﬁgi? On-the-job training will not begin until July 15.

Please call us immediately at 447-3226 to confirm your availability
on June 24th,

We extend our sincerest best wishes to you for a successful and excit-

ing career as a utility electrician,

Sincerely,

GORDON VICKERY

Superintendent
By éa{/
AROLE V., COE

Director of Administrative Services
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